

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR – ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

E-mail:reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE: 9th October, 2024

TO: To All Final Year Students

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7(150)

SUBJECT: DATES FOR ADMINISTRATION OF SUPPLEMENTARY/SPECIAL EXAMINATIONS FOR FINAL YEAR COURSES

Our memo dated on 27th September, 2024 on deferment of supplementary/special examinations for final year students refers. Please be notified that Supplementary/Special Examinations for final year students will be administered from Monday, 14th October – Friday, 18th October, 2024.

Kindly confirm the Senate Verdict on your examination results for the 2023/2024 Academic Year from the link provided below and if affected, please make arrangements to come for the examinations on the specified dates.

https://students.mmarau.ac.ke/services/results r25/

Dr. Otienbiftedrick Unyangd REGISTRAR. ACADEMICAFFAIR

Copy to:

Deputy Vice- Chancellor, A, F&S

Registrar, A and S University Librarian Chief Finance Officer Deans of Schools Dean of Students

Director, Quality Assurance Deputy Registrar, Admissions Deputy Registrar, EXAT

Notice Boards and Website